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FINAL NOTE ON DĂNUŢ MARCU

THE EDITORS

In a past issue of our journal, Studia Universitatis Babeş-Bolyai, Series Infor-
matica, no. 1/2004, we have published a note on the plagiate papers of Mr. Dănuţ
Marcu.

At that moment we have stated that, consequently to these plagiates, we decided
to retract the papers of Mr. Marcu. As well, we mentioned that we have lost the
confidence in Mr. Marcu, and that we decided to ban Mr. Marcu from ever
publishing in our journal.

We would like to confirm once again our decision, that refers to retracting all
the papers Dănuţ Marcu published in our journal.

This note is the final note on Mr. Marcu. We are hereby closing his case.
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